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SICUREZZA: APPOINTMENT CONFIRMED FOR NOVEMBER 2021 
POSTPONED BY ONE WEEK 
  
Milan, 17 December 2020 - Fiera Milano, after reorganising its exhibition calendar 
for next year, has scheduled a new date for SICUREZZA, the reference event in 
Europe for security and fire-fighting, which will be postponed by just one week; it 
will in fact take place from 23 to 25 November 2021, again at the same time as 
Smart Building Expo. 
  
The exhibition formula remains unchanged, aimed at encouraging meetings 
between manufacturers and buyers to monitor the evolution of a very interesting 
and constantly changing market. Fiera Milano's objective is to consolidate the 
event as the only international appointment for its sector in Italy and to be not only 
a showcase for innovation, but also an essential training opportunity for all those 
involved. 
  
See you from 23 to 25 November 2021 at Fiera Milano. 
 
 


